
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
16th February 2024                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I trust you all have a restful half term. We have sent out a letter regarding our Book Week (4th to 8th March) 
and you may want to check it through for things you can do during half term. 
 
Thank you to all the parents who attended parents evening this week and kept to time. We trust you found it 
helpful and informative.  
 
I have had a local resident ring to complain that some parents have been parking over their driveway 
preventing them from leaving. May I remind you that it is illegal to park over driveways and block access. 
Please be considerate when parking. 
 
At a recent meeting of the governors it was decided that the messaging part of Classdojo will be switched off. 
Unfortunately, it has been causing problems and the benefits gained from using it have been eclipsed by the 
difficulties. Teachers will still be able to share the work the children are doing in school through Class Story 
and announcements can be sent from school using School Story. Classdojo is free to use and parents have 
never been encouraged by school to upgrade for the paid for options as they are not needed. We encourage 
parents to talk to us and want to keep lines of communication open. Please phone the office regarding 
absences and collection arrangements. 
 
Swimming continues after the break for a further 4 weeks. 
 
Parents of children in Class 3 have been invited into school on 28th February to see how guided reading is 
done in Class 3. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 

Provisional Dates 
18-19/03/24 Bikeability Yr 6 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 

2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
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(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
16th February 2024                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I trust you all have a restful half term. We have sent out a letter regarding our Book Week (4th to 8th March) 
and you may want to check it through for things you can do during half term. 
 
Thank you to all the parents who attended parents evening this week and kept to time. We trust you found it 
helpful and informative.  
 
I have had a local resident ring to complain that some parents have been parking over their driveway 
preventing them from leaving. May I remind you that it is illegal to park over driveways and block access. 
Please be considerate when parking. 
 
At a recent meeting of the governors it was decided that the messaging part of Classdojo will be switched off. 
Unfortunately, it has been causing problems and the benefits gained from using it have been eclipsed by the 
difficulties. Teachers will still be able to share the work the children are doing in school through Class Story 
and announcements can be sent from school using School Story. Classdojo is free to use and parents have 
never been encouraged by school to upgrade for the paid for options as they are not needed. We encourage 
parents to talk to us and want to keep lines of communication open. Please phone the office regarding 
absences and collection arrangements. 
 
Swimming continues after the break for a further 4 weeks. 
 
Parents of children in Class 3 have been invited into school on 28th February to see how guided reading is 
done in Class 3. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
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Parents of children in Class 3 have been invited into school on 28th February to see how guided reading is 
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Yours sincerely 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I trust you all have a restful half term. We have sent out a letter regarding our Book Week (4th to 8th March) 
and you may want to check it through for things you can do during half term. 
 
Thank you to all the parents who attended parents evening this week and kept to time. We trust you found it 
helpful and informative.  
 
I have had a local resident ring to complain that some parents have been parking over their driveway 
preventing them from leaving. May I remind you that it is illegal to park over driveways and block access. 
Please be considerate when parking. 
 
At a recent meeting of the governors it was decided that the messaging part of Classdojo will be switched off. 
Unfortunately, it has been causing problems and the benefits gained from using it have been eclipsed by the 
difficulties. Teachers will still be able to share the work the children are doing in school through Class Story 
and announcements can be sent from school using School Story. Classdojo is free to use and parents have 
never been encouraged by school to upgrade for the paid for options as they are not needed. We encourage 
parents to talk to us and want to keep lines of communication open. Please phone the office regarding 
absences and collection arrangements. 
 
Swimming continues after the break for a further 4 weeks. 
 
Parents of children in Class 3 have been invited into school on 28th February to see how guided reading is 
done in Class 3. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 

Provisional Dates 
18-19/03/24 Bikeability Yr 6 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 

2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
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